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Mareike Straueli

From: JW Knight [jadely@mweb.co.za]
Sent: 13 December 2016 12:06 PM
To: ACER AFRICA - ATT: Mareike Straeuli/Nolwandle Nkwanyana
Subject: PROPOSED CAPACITY IMPROVEMENTS TO NATIONAL ROUTE 2 (N2) AND 

NATIONAL ROUTE 3 (N3) WITHIN ETHEKWINI METROPOLITAN MUNICIPALITY

Good day 

 

ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENTS FOR PROPOSED CAPACITY IMPROVEMENTS TO N2 AND N3 NATIONAL ROUTES 

WITHIN THE ETHEKWINI METROPOLITAN MUNICIPALITY, KWAZULU-NATAL 

 

Thank you for your letter of the 30 November 2016 regarding the above matter. 

 

FAIRYDENE VILLAGE SHARE BLOCK SCHEME LTD (RF) REGISTRATION NUMBER 1986/003131/06 

 

Our Chairman has requested that I as a Shareholder/Resident of Fairydene will act as the contact for the 

abovementioned proposal.  Even though our property (Fairydene) will not be directly affected by this upgrade, the 

access routes to and from might be, and in view of this we do wish to be kept informed during each of the stages of 

this Project. 

 

I would appreciate you corresponding with me directly at my contact details which are as follows:- 

 

MR J W KNIGHT 

49 FAIRYDENE VILLAGE 

18 STAPLETON ROAD 

SARNIA 

PINETOWN 3610  

TELEPHONE NUMBER: 0317081052 

CELL: 0849872380 

EMAIL: jadely@mweb.co.za 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jack Knight 

13 December 2016 

  

 

 


